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This Special Issue is the continuation of our previous
Special Issue "Innovation through Tradition: The Current
Challenges in Cancer Treatment ". Enthused by the
reception of our previous SI, we agreed to continue this
Special Issue with a volume II this year. Innovative
technological and methodological strategies certainly
constitute our topic of interest, but we are also
interested in canonical approaches that have a direct
impact on the course and outcome of the illness.
Identifying new formulations of existing antineoplastic
compounds capable of increasing the effectiveness and
reducing the toxicity as well as recognizing new
therapeutic partners, natural or synthetic molecules
useful for improving performances, represent some
“traditional” aspects that we intend to embrace. In
accordance with the aims and scope of IJMS, we kindly
encourage the submission of molecular studies in the
biology, chemistry, and medicine fields. Moreover,
review articles on fascinating topics in cancer therapy
will be considered meticulously.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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High Visibility:
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PMC, MEDLINE, Embase, CAPlus / SciFinder, and other
databases.
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